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SAS CFO Magnus Örnberg leaves SAS 
 

Today, SAS Executive Vice President and CFO, Magnus Örnberg announced that he 
will leave SAS in the spring of 2022 

 
“I want to thank Magnus for his great efforts for SAS. I regret that Magnus chooses to leave and 
wish him well on his future endeavours”, says Anko van der Werff, President & CEO of SAS. 
 
“This has been one of the most interesting jobs I have ever had, and I am grateful to have been a 
part of this important and exciting business. It has not been an easy decision to leave such a 
stimulating environment, and an absolutely fantastic team ", says Magnus Örnberg, CFO of SAS. 
 
Magnus will remain in his current role to ensure a smooth transition and SAS has started the 
prompt recruitment of his successor. 
 

For further information, please contact: 
SAS press office: +46 8 797 29 44 
 
SAS, Scandinavia’s leading airline, with main hubs in Copenhagen, Oslo and Stockholm, is flying to destinations in 
Europe, USA and Asia. Spurred by a Scandinavian heritage and sustainable values, SAS aims to be the global leader in 
sustainable aviation. We will reduce total carbon emissions by 25 percent by 2025, by using more sustainable aviation 
fuel and our modern fleet with fuel-efficient aircraft. In addition to flight operations, SAS offers ground handling services, 
technical maintenance and air cargo services. SAS is a founder member of the Star Alliance™, and together with its 
partner airlines offers a wide network worldwide. Learn more at https://www.sasgroup.net 
 
 
This is information that SAS AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted 
for publication by Louise Bergström at 12:00 a.m. CET on 23 March 2022. 
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